
GTNA Meeting Minutes
March 2, 2020

6:30 – 7:35 p.m. meeting at the Meadowridge Public Library Branch
Community Room A

Attending: Chuck Kime, Jay Russell, Kathy Batha, Jane Sarafiny. Donna
Miller, Mayo HJ Waukau, Dana Russell, Mayo Ewanowski

Guests: Stan White

Meeting started at 6:30pm.

February Minutes were approved for posting as amended.

Annual Meeting will be Monday April 27. The Community Meeting Room is available which is
the same room as last year. The room is available 6-8pm. The scheduled meeting will be from
6:15-7:45pm.

Topics for the meeting will be:

 Announcements
o 4th of July
o Halloween bonfire
o Website
o Garden Club

 Alder Mr. Christian Albouras will be afforded the opportunity to address the meeting if he
is available. Ms. Sarafiny will follow up with Mr. Albouras.

 Mr. Matt Veldron, Dane County Supervisor, will be afforded the opportunity to address
the meeting if he is available. Ms. Sarafiny will follow up with Mr. Veldron.

 Exact Sciences. Ms. Sarafiny will check with Exact Sciences about sending representatives
to appear at the meeting.

 Police Liaison, Mr. Joe Buccellato. Ms. Sarafiny has checked with Mr. Buccellato about
appearing. He can introduce himself and take questions.

 Neighborhood Watch. Mr. Kime will make a presentation about the Neighborhood Watch
program.

 Falk Elementary school Ms. Sarafiny will contact Falk Elementary school about a
presentation. Ms. Nikki McLaughlin and Ms. Erica Janisch presented last year.

 Garden club There may be a short Garden club announcement.
 Handling Hazardous Wastes. Mr. Dave Bursack with Dane County Emergency

Management had contacted the GTNA about making a presentation regarding hazardous
wastes. Mr. Russell will ask if he can do 10-15 minutes or we could announce when he is
making his next presentation in the area.

With so many topics to cover, each presenter will be limited to 10 minutes.

The reminder in the Stump got 25 new and renewal GTNA memberships. That was a good
response.

Ms. Sarafiny will hand out directories at the 4th of July event rather than mailing them.



Mr. White has new neighbors, Ms. Sarafiny will provide new member packets and Mr. White will
post the new GTNA membership packet on the website.

Mr. Russell will put together an announcement PowerPoint presentation for the annual meeting
to be shown on the large screen TV. That information will be provided to Mr. White for the
website.

The meeting adjourned 7:08pm.

Next GTNA Board meeting is Monday April, 6 2020 starting at 6:30 p.m. in the
Community Room A of the Meadowridge Branch Library.


